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PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will reconstruct the traffic signals at the intersection 
of Conway Road (State Road 15) and Curry Ford Road (State Road 552) in Orlando. The signals will be 
upgraded from a system of cables and poles to a new mast arm system where traffic signal heads 
are mounted on a rigid arm that extends over the roadway. The mast arms will allow additional signal 
heads for the eastbound and westbound left turn movements on Curry Ford Road.

Additional work includes curb and gutter construction, drainage improvements, new sidewalks, 
roadway resurfacing, curb ramp reconstruction to meet Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 
requirements, and new signing and pavement markings.  

WHAT TO EXPECT  
During construction, motorists should expect lane closures between 8 p.m. and 7 a.m. Electronic message boards and other signage will 
be used to direct traffic through the work zone.

The level of work activity will vary during different phases of construction. Please note the construction schedule may change due to 

weather or other unexpected conditions. For the most current project details and lane closure information, make sure to visit FDOT’s Central 
Florida website at  www.CFLRoads.com.

Financial Project 
Identification No.: 

439133-1 
INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENTS 

S.R. 15 (Conway Road) at S.R. 552 (Curry Ford Road)

Orange County

Contact Info: 

Shemir Wiles 
Community Outreach Coordinator 

321-319-8130  
shemir.wiles@dot.state.fl.us

PROJECT START
August 2020

CONTRACTOR
Traffic and Engineering 
Management, LLC

PROJECT COST
$1.2 Million

ESTIMATED COMPLETION
Early 2021
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